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Country builders beware – site theft on the rise
Victoria’s peak building industry body, the Master Builders Association, is concerned that residential building sites in regional Victoria are becoming more frequently the target of thieves.  
Master Builders Executive Director, Brian Welch, said an increasing number of association members from across Victoria are reporting theft on their sites.

“Thieves are targeting residential building sites and stealing anything from tools to whitegoods – valued in the tens of thousands,” he said.

“It seems nothing is safe; even fixed appliances such as hot water services and dishwashers are being stolen just prior to tenants moving in.  Plumbing supplies and tools are also popular among thieves.  

“In an attempt to avoid theft, some builders are being forced to wait right up until the final inspection to install appliances.  This can be disruptive for owners who are keen to move in their new home.  

“Master Builders is appealing to residents living near residential building sites to keep an eye out for suspicious activity, particularly after hours. 
“We are also urging our members to ensure that they lock-away equipment and insure tools against theft.  Master Builders Insurance Services can help with this – call them on 9411 4555.”
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Further information: 
Brian Welch, Executive Director, 0411 501 075

Media enquiries: 
Greg Haraldson, Media Adviser, 0438 427 766 gharaldson@mbav.com.au
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